
From: Cory and Leanne Eich [mailto:ceich58@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 09, 2003 11:32 PM 
To: submissions@cftc.gov 
Subject: daily limits 

This e-mail is in reference to the CME's proposed rule change to daily price limits on Feeder 
Cattle and Live Cattle.  I do not believe  a $3.00daily limit is good for producers who use CME 
for managing price risk. It plays in the hands of  the big money who now would have more 
muscle to flex ie(packers trying to shake cattle loose in the country) I  can see no need for this 
change, current rules with expanded limits provide adequate liquidity. 

 
 


